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1. What is the situation in your diocese with respect to the extraordinary form of the Roman 
Rite? 
 

2. If the extraordinary form is practiced there, does it respond to a true pastoral need or is it 
promoted by a single priest? 
 

3. In your opinion, are there positive or negative aspects of the use of the extraordinary 
form? 
 

4. Are the norms and conditions established by Summorum Pontificum respected? 
 

5. Does it occur to you that, in your diocese, the ordinary form as adopted elements of the 
extraordinary form? 
 

6. For the celebration of the Mass, do you use the Missal promulgated by Pope John XXIII 
in 1962? 
 

7. Besides the celebration of the Mass in the extraordinary form, are there other celebrations 
(for example Baptism, Confirmation, Marriage, Penance, Unction of the sick, Ordination, 
Divine Office, Easter Triduum, funeral rites) according to the liturgical books prior to 
Vatican Council II? 
 

8. Has the motu proprio Summorum Pontificum had an influence on the life of seminaries 
(the seminary of diocese) and other formation houses? 
 

9. Thirteen years after the motu proprio Summorum Pontificum, what is your advice about 
the extraordinary form of the Roman Rite? 


